
 

 
 

 

P & C AGM 

The P & C held the AGM on Thursday 27th Feb. The 

new Executive is as follows: 

President: Trish Fox 

Vice President: Jarrod Cutler 

Secretary: Ann-Maree Faint 

Treasurer: Kerry Munn 

Canteen Coordinator: Emily Parker 

Uniform Coordinator: Nicole Rigby 

Thank you to all who attended the meeting and A big 

Thank You to all outgoing committee members. 
 

Concerns 

Any concerns or issues, parents need to speak 

directly to the Principal.  

Contact the office for an appointment 
 

Touch Football Training-Mondays 

The school has entered the small schools touch football competition.  

Training will include both training at school and with Kevin Rigby on 

Monday afternoon 3-4pm. Students will need to wear joggers. Parents 

will need to organise transport and pick up of students at 4pm. Staff 

will be supervising students. Permission notes have been sent home, 

they need to be returned by Friday 6th March. 
 

Parents are reminded no staff are available on Friday afternoons 

for after school supervision. 

Supervision is available Monday to Thursday unless notified 

otherwise. 
Thank you to the staff for assisting parents with supervision after school. 

Staff do this voluntarily.  
 

Canteen 

Canteen has resumed on Monday’s. Menu & Price list were sent home at the 

start of term. Lists are also on the school app site. 
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Calendar 2020 
MAR 
Tues 10th Hip Hopping 
Performance 1pm 
Thurs 12th Swim School 
Fri 13th P & C Meeting at 
3.15pm 
Thurs 18th Assembly 2.30pm 
APR 
Wed 1st Jumpstart Parent 
Meeting 9.15am 
Wed 8th YAW Performance 
9.30am 
Thurs 9th Easter Hat Parade 
Thurs 9th Last Day Term 
Mon 27th Staff Development 
Day 
Tues 28th Students return to 
School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Easter Hat Parade 

This year the Easter Hat Parade will be held on Thursday 9th April. The parade 

will commence at 2pm. Pre-school children and parents are welcome to join in 

the parade.  All Children are to construct their hats at home.  
 

Changes to Travel Arrangements 

Parents are reminded that any changes to afternoon bus or pickups of your 

child, you need to contact the school. Students can be confused and staff need 

to be able to support with this. 
 

Dogs on School Grounds 

We have had dogs on the school grounds on numerous occasions. These dogs are 

causing a great deal of mess, up ending bins, destroying school property.    

The Moree Council pound is investigating and have made visits to the school. 
 

Library Outreach Program 

Any student that would like a Moree Library Card, contact the office for the 

application forms. 
 

Transport NSW 

Primary students in NSW could be entitled to free or concession travel to and 

from school. Free or subsidised travel is available for eligible students through: 

School Student Transport Scheme (SSTS) and or School Drive Subsidy.  

Parents are encouraged to go onto the Transport NSW website to check and 

apply online: 

https://transportnsw.info/tickets-opal/ticket-eligibility-concessions/child-

student-concessions/primary-secondary-school 

 

P & C MEETING 

 FRIDAY 13th  

at 3.15pm. 

ALL WELCOME. 
 

ASSEMBLY 

WEDNESDAY 18TH 

AT 2.30PM. ALL 

WELCOME. 

 

POSITION VACANT 

 
School Bus Driver 

Full Time Casual 
To discuss position contact Max Jones 

Mobile: 0427 549 357 
Landline: 0267 523 210 
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